
President’s Page – June 2025 

Hi Everyone………… 

 I hope you are enjoying the start of your summer.  We can definitely tell it is SUMMER 

here in Las Vegas.   

 With the 2025 State Convention behind us, I wanted to mention some of the items we 

all discussed. 

1.  The DKG Visionary Network – I hope you have checked out the offerings and if you 

attended one and enjoyed it, send an article to Donna Harper (Gamma), Nevadagram 

Editor. 

2. I wish Judy Merz (Epsilon) a great trip to New Orleans.  Bring back lots 

of great information!  But definitely enjoy the city. 

3. Brenda Downs (Delta) has been really busy with the US Forum.  A 

lot of action is happening with education. 

4. Donna Harper (Gamma) published a GREAT Convention 

Nevadagram.  Well Done! 

5. Susan Neal (Kappa) is constantly updating our state website so remember to check it 

out for news. 

    

It is a bit early to start meeting about 2026 summer activities but I am thinking about it.   

If anyone has ideas, suggestions, questions or concerns, please send them to me.  I will 

be looking at our Bylaws and Standing Rules concerning conventions.  I really feel we should 

model our program like that of International.  Convention every other year with a Leadership 

training scheduled for the off year.  We could make this part of a ZOOM business meeting not a 

convention.  I will be working on the schedule also this summer.  Please let me know of your 

preference. 

  

 I am really lucky to be part of such a wonderful group of women!  

Enjoy your summer cruises, B-B-Q’s, trips, family and friends.  Talk to you in 

July!   

 

Pat Goeppinger             onehappygrandma@cox.net – 702-308-3489 

Suggestion Box! 
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